

# 2022-06-15 NAAN Registry WG Agenda and Notes

## Date

15 Jun 2022

## Attendees

- [Brian McBride](#) (regards)
- [John Kunze](#)
- [David Nogueiras Blanco](#) (regards)
- [Romuald Verrier](#)
- [Maria Gould](#) (regards)
- [Bertrand Caron](#)
- [aurélien conraux](#)

## Goals

## Discussion items

Item	Who	Notes
Announcements		<p>Lyrasis 3 day-downtime seems over. some links on the website appear as broken (crossed text) but are now active again.</p> <p>The link to the map is broken and needs to be fixed (and the map itself could be updated).</p>
Calls for papers, submission deadlines, upcoming meetings: <a href="#">Calendar of events</a>		IPRES : a presentation <a href="#">Bertrand Caron</a>
Any news items we should blog about?		<p>962 institutions. We should work on putting together a community update when we reach 1,000 institutions. At current rates, it could be just before or after IPRES in September. Some "1000 ARKs" stickers from the ARK Alliance logo ?</p> <p>Some shared/distributed communication</p>
Followup on new form processing status		No updates.
Setting up github "project boards" as a way to process NAAN requests  Maria would appreciate some additional consultation from another WG member at some point		No updates
ARK Registry Assignment Handover		<p><b>Dates:</b> June 16 - July 20</p> <p><b>Primary:</b> <a href="#">David Nogueiras Blanco</a></p> <p><b>Backup:</b> <a href="#">Bertrand Caron</a></p>

## Action items

•  
•